TELEPHONE : SUNDERLAND 4093 (2 LINES).

/ Llopd's Register of Shipping,

55, Fawcett Street,

RESunderland,  15th September, 1935

%’c/’erc;zcé /
EgQLOSURE.

Dear Sir,

We beg to submit for consideration a letter
received from Messrs. J.L. Thompson & Sons, Ltd., regarding
their vessel No. 588 now under construction for Messrs.
Silver Line.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

THE SURVEYORS
PER:

The Secretary,

LONDON»
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